
FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER 

Dear Families, 

 Spring is almost here! In the classroom we are 
delving into biology. First graders are learning about 
vertebrates, second graders about invertebrates and third 
graders are looking at 6 kingdoms of life. We will also be 
learning about the continent of Africa.  Let us know if you 
have any artifacts from Africa to share. 
 St. Patrick’s Day is around the corner. We encourage kids to create a trap 
and maybe this will be the year we will catch one. If your child would like to make one, 
they can bring it in on Mon., March 16 so we can set up in our classroom. 
 Lastly, Georgia Roope will be representing our school at the Statewide Spelling 
Bee on Sat., March 28. She would love to have some fans cheering her on! 

*Please help your child be aware of the weather and what gear they need to enjoy 

🎁 🎈 Happy Birthday to:🎂  Assembly: (at 8:30 unless otherwise noted) 
Lila - March 5     Fri., March 6  Civility (@1:00) 
Samantha - March 12    Fri., March 13 Room 7 
Josie - March 23     Fri., March 20 Room 8 
Field Trips:	 

2nd 	 Wed., March 4	 Boise Aquarium

2nd	 Wed., March 11	 MK Nature Center

1st 	 Wed., March 18	 Boise Foothills


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 
(For more information see school wide newsletter) 

Mon., March 2nd Report Cards
Tues., March 17 Breakfast for Books 7:00-9:00
Fri., March 20 Half Day school ends 12:30
Fri., March 20 PTO Fundraiser: Book Walk
March 23-27 NO SCHOOL - Spring Break - Gap Camp
Sat., March 28 Spelling Bee - BSU Campus
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




